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June 2, 2024 
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Jerome Town Council 
 
FROM: Allen Muma, Chief of Police 
 
Attached please find the police activity reports for June 2024. 
 
The June “Calls for Service” report contained nothing out of the ordinary. Call volume for June was above 
average.   
 
The paid parking brought in $30,155.95, ($11,335.50 in text to park, $18,790.45 in kiosks, $30.00 in cash) for 
the month of June 2024. In comparison to last year’s revenue of $28,642.60, for the same time period. Fiscal 
year to date (7/01/23 through 6/30/2024) total parking revenue is $379,089.50.  
 
There were 230 parking citations, and 60 civil and criminal traffic citations that were issued for the month of 
June. There were 17 speed citations, 6 criminal traffic citations, and 0 criminal misdemeanor citations (1 DUI, 2 
noise violations) and 7 oversize trucks. 
 
I have been working on the new electronic residential parking permit system that I hope to be able to utilize 
later this year. 
 
Lt. San Felice has been on vacation in Italy, visiting his homeland. He returns the first week of July.   
 
Officer Boan, who had announced his retirement, withdrew that intent and will be with us for a while longer. 
We are happy to have him rejoin the team. 
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Allen L. Muma, Chief of Police  


